
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Lexington County School District One  

100 Tarrar Springs Road • P.O. Box 1869 • Lexington, SC 29071-1869 • 803-821-1000 • www.lexington1.net 
 

 
DATE:  January 7, 2022 
 
TO:   News Media 
 
FROM:  Kathryn McPhail, Chief Communications Officer 
 
REGARDING: January 11, 2022 Board Workshop 
 
On Tuesday, January 11, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees meets 
for a board self-assessment workshop in the auditorium of Building One of Central Services, located 
at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South Carolina. 
 
The workshop begins at 6 P.M. and is open to the public. You may also watch at 
https://www.youtube.com/c/LexingtonOne/live. After the workshop, the district will follow its 
previously established process of posting a video of the meeting to its YouTube channel, LexOne 
Video site and its website. 
 
No citizens’ participation will take place at this board workshop. We invite citizens wishing to speak 
to the board to attend our regular monthly board meeting scheduled for January 18, 2022. 
 
We invite the public to attend and appreciate your assistance in making the public aware of this 
meeting. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Lexington County School District One  

100 Tarrar Springs Road • P.O. Box 1869 • Lexington, SC 29071-1869 • 803-821-1000 • www.lexington1.net 
 

 
DATE:  January 7, 2022 
 
TO:   Principals and Other Building Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Kathryn McPhail, Chief Communications Officer 
 
REGARDING: January 11, 2022 Board Workshop 
 
On Tuesday, January 11, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees meets 
for a board self-assessment workshop in the auditorium of Building One of Central Services, located 
at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South Carolina. 
 
The workshop begins at 6 P.M. and is open to the public. You may also watch at 
https://www.youtube.com/c/LexingtonOne/live. After the workshop, the district will follow its 
previously established process of posting a video of the meeting to its YouTube channel, LexOne 
Video site and its website. 
 
No citizens’ participation will take place at this board workshop. We invite citizens wishing to speak 
to the board to attend our regular monthly board meeting scheduled for January 18, 2022. 
 
We invite the public to attend and appreciate your assistance in making the public aware of this 
meeting. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Lexington County School District One  

100 Tarrar Springs Road • P.O. Box 1869 • Lexington, SC 29071-1869 • 803-821-1000 • www.lexington1.net 
 

 
DATE:  January 7, 2022 
 
TO:   Michael E. Anderson, Board Secretary 
 
FROM:  Kathryn McPhail, Chief Communications Officer 
 
REGARDING: January 11, 2022 Board Workshop 
 
In compliance with the Freedom of Information Act, we notified local media of a Lexington County 
School District One Board of Trustees workshop, scheduled for January 11, 2022. The district sent 
all principals a copy of the public notice and asked them to post it on their building’s front door. The 
district’s website continuously carries a list of all board meetings. The district also publishes the 
public notice and agenda on the district’s website under news releases and under board agenda and 
minutes. 
 
The public notice sent to media and posted on doors includes the information below. 
 
On Tuesday, January 11, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees meets 
for a board self-assessment workshop in the auditorium of Building One of Central Services, located 
at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South Carolina. 
 
The workshop begins at 6 P.M. and is open to the public. You may also watch at 
https://www.youtube.com/c/LexingtonOne/live. After the workshop, the district will follow its 
previously established process of posting a video of the meeting to its YouTube channel, LexOne 
Video site and its website. 
 
No citizens’ participation will take place at this board workshop. We invite citizens wishing to speak 
to the board to attend our regular monthly board meeting scheduled for January 18, 2022. 
 
We invite the public to attend and appreciate your assistance in making the public aware of this 
meeting. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 
 


